Elmer, Linda

From: Steph Salvia <bradystbid@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2017 7:56 AM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: Re: I still need to get attendance info for Patricia Suminski, Alaa Musa and Kurt Bauer

Pat Suminski 1 absence
Alaa Musa 1
Mike Lee 3

We had 10 regular meetings

On Thu, May 11, 2017 at 7:39 AM, Steph Salvia <bradystbid@gmail.com> wrote:
I have three reappointees- Alaa Musa, Mike Lee, and Pat Suminski
I have two new appointees- Pam Sable and Kurt Bauer

I will look at the reappointees absences today

On Wed, May 10, 2017 at 3:06 PM, Elmer, Linda <lelmer@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

I need to get actual numbers for the reappointees.

| just skimmed and didn’t realize Mr. Bauer was a new appointee, so he’ll have to show up to committee.

From: Steph Salvia [mailto:bradystbid@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 3:06 PM

To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: Re: I still need to get attendance info for Patricia Suminski, Alaa Musa and Kurt Bauer

We meet ten times per year... these folks (Pat Suminski, Alaa Musa and Mike Lee) rarely ever miss. Maybe
twice on the high end! (Couldn't say that about ALL our members- lol!) ;)

Kurt Bauer is a brand new appointee so he still needs to be sworn in. (He heads to his swearing in next week I
believe)



